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This bill is SO wrong. We have SO many LEGAL citizens struggling with food 

insecurity. These dollars should be reserved for them. People who broke our laws to 

come here should not receive any services. I'm so sick of my hard earned dollars 

going to illegal aliens. Take care of our legal citizens not criminals!  


